
  
 
12/12/2019 
 
Park Rental Fees 
 
The Park Board is recommending that rental fees for the various park activities remain 
unchanged for 2020.  As a matter of procedure for the State Board of Accounts, the 
council is asked to verbally approve the park fees as recommended by the board.  
 
I would recommend approval of the rates. 
 
Pete 
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